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Please contact Wood County Parks & Forestry  

if you have questions or concerns. 

715-421-8422 

 

This portion of South Wood County Park (lying between 
Grove Ave. and North Park Road) will be  

CLOSED due to timber harvest operations  

starting on Friday, October 26, 2018.  Closure will last 
approximately one month.  For your own safety,  

KEEP OUT of this area until logging is completed. 


